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From: Stephen Hartzell
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh
Subject: Two Translators Off The Air (K07KZ and K33CP)
Date: Monday, April 22, 2013 12:46:58 PM


Hi Hossein,
 
My client Fisher Broadcasting – Oregon TV, L.L.C., licensee of TV Translator Stations K07KZ, Squaw
Valley, OR (FIN 49759), and K33CP, Gold Beach, OR (FIN 49762), has had both of the
aforementioned translators off the air for 11 days.
 
They anticipate getting them both back on the air either tomorrow or Wednesday.
 
In light of the timing here, will this email suffice as the required notification, or should I file a more
formal letter through the Secretary’s Office?  By the time the letter gets to the Secretary’s Office,
the facilities will likely be back on the air.
 
Thanks and best regards,
- Stephen
 
Stephen Hartzell
Counsel to Fisher Broadcasting – Oregon TV, L.L.C.


shartzell@brookspierce.com


Brooks Pierce 
1600 Wells Fargo Capitol Center
150 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, NC  27601
T 919-839-0300
F 336-232-9209
www.brookspierce.com 
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